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May’s Guiding Principle is…”Cooperation” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Great news!  Our own Scott Siver, Grade 5 teacher, has been named “Teacher of the Year” by the East 

Greenbush Teacher’s Association.   

Mr. Siver is acknowledged for his dedication to excellence in teaching and his commitment to the children 

and school community outside of the classroom.  Congratulations, Mr. Siver!  We are proud of you! 

On Saturday, May 12th, from 9:00 AM—12:00 PM, at the East Greenbush Town Park, the Superintendent’s 

Student Advisory Group will be scheduling its 2nd Annual Dog Walk and Wash.  All proceeds from this 

event will be donated to Peppertree Rescue.  If you have a pet dog who would like to take a walk and enjoy 

a wash, please stop by this event.  The donation for a walk and wash is $5.00.  Students are hoping this 

event will raise even more than last year’s $1,031.00 donation. 

Just a reminder that the PTO’s Spring Fling is coming soon!  Games and activities will be taking place on 

Friday, May 11th, from 5:30-7:30 PM at school.  Bring the family and have some fun!  Hope to see you 

there! 

Best regards,      

  

   

Ana Yeomans  
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Genet Elementary School 

29 Englewood Avenue, East Greenbush, NY  12061 

(518) 207-2680       www.egcsd.org 

4/27/18 

NYS Math Assessments 

Grades 3, 4, 5 

May 1 and 2, 2018 

 
Kindergarten Screening, May 15, 16, 17 by 
appointment.  Please contact  school for in-
formation. 

 
Grades 4 and 5 
Spring Concert 
Monday, May 14 

7:00 PM 

District Budget Vote for 2018-2019 is on 

Tuesday, May 15th. 
Polling place for Town of East Greenbush 

residents is at Goff Middle School. 

 
 

Theatreworks presentation of 

“Click, Clack, Moo”  

for all district K-2 students  

Friday, May 18th, 10:00 AM 
 


